
One questionnaire which will
ask you about yourself and
your eye condition. 
This will be done twice, one
week apart, and take just 10-
15 minutes each time.

Our team at The Hospital for Sick
Children (SickKids) is developing a
survey called FACE-Q:
Ophthalmology to understand
how retinoblastoma affects
appearance satisfaction. 

Parents, this is a great
opportunity for your child to
share their thoughts in a safe and
confidential way.

What is the
study about?

What’s
involved?

Are there benefits
to participating?

Who can participate?
Retinoblastoma survivors
who are 8 years old or
older.

https://f8hn.short.gy/6RmStJ
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Calling all Retinoblastoma Survivors
You may be eligible to participate in a research study!

There are no direct benefits for
participating in this research, but
your voice can make a difference in
creating this tool for survivors to
express how they feel about their
appearance in clinics and research.

https://redcap.link/s6t8p2ll

